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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Orange County unveils new sticker for voters 

 

Starting this year, residents of Orange County will receive a new sticker when they vote. For the 

first time, the sticker will also be included with vote-by-mail ballots. The new sticker features 

several Orange County landmarks and an orange-and-green color scheme. 

 

 
 

“We decided to create a sticker unique to our community,” said Bill Cowles, Orange County 

Supervisor of Elections. “We hope to see all eligible voters wearing them this year!” 

 

Orange County voters will first be able to receive the new sticker during the Presidential 

Preference Primary and Municipal Elections. The deadline to register to vote and update your 

party affiliation for these elections is Tuesday, February 18. Visit ocfelections.com or call (407) 

836-2070 for more information about updating your registration, requesting a vote-by-mail 

ballot, becoming a poll worker and more. 
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